
Alberta Legislature Building and Legislative Assembly Visitor Centre  
Re-opening August 1, 2020 
Enhanced Safety Precautions  
 
The Legislative Assembly of Alberta will continue to follow the recommendations of Alberta’s chief medical 

officer of health as we take steps to open access and welcome visitors back to the Legislature Building and 

Visitor Centre beginning Saturday, August 1, 2020.  

 

To help keep yourself safe, please: 

• Share the the Alberta Health Services COVID-19 Self-Assessment with everyone planning to visit the 

Alberta Legislature 

• Stay home if you are not feeling well  

• Book your Alberta Legislature building tours and Visitor Centre reservations through our website  

• Arrive at least 15 minutes prior to the tour, providing time for check-in and security screening  

• Remember that there is limited parking near the Legislature building and Visitor Centre 

• Practice good hygiene i.e. hand-washing, wearing a mask, and coughing/sneezing into your elbow 

• Respect directional arrows and floor markers where present 

• Maintain physical distancing practices at all times, and please be patient 

 

To help keep you safe in the LEGISLATURE BUILDING, we are: 

• Requiring reservations for Legislature Building Tours   

• Reducing the size of each tour to eight people 

• Having our Heritage Interpreters wear face shields while on tour  

• Reducing the length of tours to 30 minutes  

• Eliminating parts of the tour route where physical distancing is not possible 

• Providing hand sanitizer at multiple spots  

• Increasing the frequency of cleaning throughout the building 

 

To help keep you safe in the VISITOR CENTRE, we are: 

• Requiring reservations for the Visitor Centre  

• Limiting the number of visitors in the building 

• Reducing the number of visitors in the Borealis Gallery 

• Reducing the number of visitors in the Pehonan Theatre  

• Turning off the featured film’s special effects  

• Not opening the Agora Interpretive Centre at this time as it is a “high-touch” area 

• Increasing the frequency of cleaning throughout the building 

• Asking visitors to wear masks (disposable ones are available to visitors who do not have their own) 

• Asking visitors to seek assistance rather than touch merchandise in Capital Gifts 

• Installing plexiglass barriers where necessary 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please ask any staff member – you’ll recognize them by their tartan 

vests, name tags and helpful dispositions!  

•%09%20https:/myhealth.alberta.ca/journey/covid-19/Pages/COVID-Self-Assessment.aspx
http://www.assembly.ab.ca/visitor/tours_info.html

